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       EMAU Committees Members 
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Re.: 13th EMAU Congress  
 
 

Dear Member Associations, 

 

On behalf of the EMAU Council, I have the pleasure to invite you to attend the 13th 

EMAU Congress in Amsterdam (NED)  

On Sunday, 20 May 2012, at 3,00 p.m.  
  At the Public Library of Amsterdam, OBA,  

 Oosterdokkade 143, 1011DL Amsterdam 

 

 

As per EMAU Constitution and Rules,  nominations by Member Associations are hereby 

called for the following positions to be elected : 

  

• Vice President (1 position)  

• Members (3 positions) 

• Development and Technical Committee (3 positions) 

• Junior Development Committee  (3 positions) 

• Judges Committee  (3 positions) 

• 3D & Field Committee  (3 positions) 

 

Nominations have to be sent to the EMAU Secretary General, m.pisciotti@emau.org not 

later than  20 April 2012   

 

The nomination forms are available on the EMAU website www.emau.org (homepage, under 

EMAU Congress) 

 

Also the following documents can be found on the EMAU website: 

 

1. Congress Accreditation Form     

2. Proxy Form                   

3. Hotel Reservation Form 

4. Transportation Form 

 

Proxy Forms must be received  by 30 April 2012 the latest, attention the Secretary 

General (m.pisciotti@emau.org) 

 

Registration Forms must be received by  25 April 2012 the latest, attention the 

Secretary General (m.pisciotti@emau.org). 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

                 UNION EUROPEENNE ET MEDITERRANEENNE DE TIR A L’ARC 
 

             EUROPEAN AND MEDITERRANEAN ARCHERY UNION  
 

 

 

The Congress participants, who are not registered with a team, will be accommodated in 

Novotel Hotel in Amsterdam. For the room rates and for detailed hotel information, please 

refer to the forms prepared by the Organizers on www.emau.org  

 

 

Best regards, 

       

     
                             Marinella Pisciotti 

                       Secretary General 
 

 

            

  

 


